October 22, 2018

To Whom It May Concern Re:  Cade Duncan

I am pleased to write a letter of recommendation on behalf of Cade Duncan. Having
known Cade for two years now I am confident of my insight on Cade’s’ character. Cade
is an outstanding individual and student. In the past two years I have found Cade to have

a great work ethic, be very responsible, and have high expectations of achievement for
himself.

My first impression of Cade was very positive. He is friendly, engaging and it is obvious
he is a caring individual. As I got to know him better, I found him to be bright, articulate,
and a person of integrity.

Cade has my highest recommendation. I know if you ever needed a person to get
something done he would be the person you call on to do the job. Should you need
additional information, please call me at (559) 327-3000

Respectfully,

%Jof(;oss, Teacher

Buchanan High School



